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ERIC-PPCI has recruited the 2300th patient 

In October, 106 patients were recruited into ERIC-PPCI which brought us to a total of 2342. Congratulations to 

Nikolaos Spinthakis from Lister Hospital in Stevenage who recruited the 2300th patient on the 17th October.  

The top recruiting sites in October were Charlotte, Anne, Rosalynn, Leslie, Emma, Trevor, David and the 

Portsmouth team (14 patients), Charlotte, Michelle, Kathryn and the Leeds team (13 patients), and Stephen, 

Leonie, Janette, Charlene and the Blackpool team (9 patients). In total, 22 out of 26 sites recruited a patient. 

Thank you all for your continued hard work on ERIC-PPCI in October.  

Several sites reached recruitment milestones in the past month. Blackpool Victoria Hospital recruited their 100th 

patient and New Cross Hospital in Wolverhampton recruited their 50th patient. Keep an eye on your mailboxes 

for a thank you from the ERIC-PPCI CTU. We hope you have all had a great October and look forward to what the 

rest of the year will bring for the trial. 
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Contact the ERIC-PPCI clinical trial unit 

Website: http://ericppci.LSHTM.ac.uk    Tel: +44 (0)20 7927 2723   Fax: +44 (0)20 7927 2189 

    Email: alexander.perkins@LSHTM.ac.uk / ericppci@LSHTM.ac.uk 

Key: 

 Recruitment in October 

 Previous recruitment 
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Well done to our sister trial CONDI2 for recruiting 2395 patients as of the end of October. CONDI2 are also on 

track to  reach the target sample size of 2600 patients early next year. Well done CONDI2! 

CONDI2 Update  

In September we ran a 

Lucky Dip draw for all 

sites that recruited 

more patients in 

September than August. 

Well done to Blackpool 

Victoria Hospital for 

winning. Your prize is in 

the post and should 

reach you soon. 

Keep your eyes on the 

newsletter for more 

draws soon. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

BLACKPOOL, OUR 

LUCKY DIP WINNER!  
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